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This week has been a very busy one at 
Bromstone. Thank you for all those families 
that attended Parents’ Evenings. I’m sure it 
was lovely to hear how your children have 
settled in to their new classes and the new 
academic year! 
 
For the last two weeks the children have 
been purchasing poppies to commemorate 
Remembrance Day. The children have each 
made a poppy and these have been made 
in to a wreath by the adults. We have asked 
children to come in to school wearing their 
service uniforms today to mark this 
occasion, as well having assemblies for Key 
Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children, and 
marking the two minutes silence across the 
school. 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs MacFarlan has selected children to be 
Science Ambassadors for this year. These 
children will have various jobs including 
helping with Science Club, Science Events 
and Science resources. Congratulations to 
Clayton, Harry, Amir, Grace, Leia and 
Oliver, we look forward to hearing about 
your contributions. 
 

 
 

 
Sports News  
 
The football team were lucky enough to play 
the next round of The Les Riggs Cup at 
Ramsgate Football Club on Wednesday. 
Unfortunately, after a goal-less first half the 
final score was 3-0 to Palm Bay. The team 
put up a great fight but unfortunately are 
now out of this tournament. 
 
After school today some of our children are 
playing Basketball at The Ursuline School 
and tomorrow are some are playing Netball 
in a festival at St George’s. Good luck to 
everyone! 

 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Anti-bullying Week 
 
Next week it is Anti-Bullying Week, to kick 
start the week we are asking your 
child/children to wear odd socks on 
Monday! We will then deliver assemblies in 
line with this theme so the children can have 
a full understanding and importance of the 
topic of bullying. 
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Children in Need 

Children in Need day is next Friday 17th 

November. If you would like your child/ 

children to take part in this event we would 

ask the children to wear SPOTS or 

STRIPES next Friday for a small donation. 

 

PE Term 3 and 4 Key Stage 2 

Children in years 3,4,5 and 6 will need 

football boots and a blue/black tracksuit for 

every PE lesson in the next two terms. This 

is because their PE lessons will be outside 

and the children will be on the field. The 

football boots need to be plastic studs and 

not astros. They do not need to be 

expensive or brand new. Sites such as 

Facebook Marketplace and Ebay may sell 

some second-hand boots which would be 

ideal. 

 

After School Clubs 

Please check the link below for after school 

clubs, specifically Sports Clubs because 

there are some slight changes to the 

timetable. If you do not book your child 

on to the Club that you wish them to 

attend, it may be that they will be turned 

away from that club and you may be 

phoned to collect them, so please ensure 

you have booked a space. 

We understand that there have been a 

few technical issues with this app during 

the last week. If you have any difficulties 

with it please drop us an email at 

hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk to let us 

know which club you would like your 

child to attend and we can ensure they 

are added to the register.  

Bromstone Primary School - School Clubs 

(bromstoneschool.com) 

 

Reminders for families: 

For home learning ideas please see your 
child’s class page on our website. 

Bromstone Primary School - Class Pages 
(bromstoneschool.com) 
 
 

Please can you ensure that only fruit is 

provided for a snack at playtime. 

The gates are only open from 8.35am – 
8.45am. We will be promptly shutting the 
gates at 8.45am. Please ensure that your 
children are on time. 

If you need to talk to a member of staff 
please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 

For information 

Please follow this link to our website: 

Bromstone Primary School - Home 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
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